March 24, 2021

Hamilton Police Services
Attn: Tami Murzin

155 King William Street
Hamilton, ON

L8R 1A7

Dear Friends at Hamilton Police Services,

Hamilton Out of the Cold was thrilled to receive your generous contribution of $500.00.
This funding will help us to continue our mission: fo provide hot nutritious meals for
those in need — served with dignity and compassion.

November 1%t marked the beginning of our 23 season of serving those in need in
Hamilton. Although we had to make changes to how we served our meals as a result of
the pandemic, we remain committed to feeding those in need in our community.

We have already served over 7000 hot meals this season. We could not provide such
wonderful sustenance to our guests without your support — thank you.

Sincerely,
/4//,,.\ ///)gf/// A

Megan Mediock
Executive Assistant

209 MacNab Street North, #105 Hamilton, ON L8R 2M5
Phone: 905-308-8447  E-mail: hootc97@gmail.com www.hamiltonoutofthecold.CA



